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For Glen, 

After reading through your many testimonials I feel we can only echo the previous 

experiences of all your all clients. 

As first-time investors in property in Australia there is an overwhelming amount of 

information, both good and bad, out there to persuade and dissuade potential investors. 

Many nights of running through the ‘What ifs’ were endured until I met Glen. 

His wonderful personality and professional approach quickly and easily filtered through 

the fog of information overload and laid my many concerns to rest. 

We felt as ease as Glen invested his time in us and made our first property investment go 

without a hitch.  

Many thanks Glen and we hope to further develop our portfolio with you soon. 

Best regards and congratulations on 25 years in business. 

 

 

Noel and Sharon Muckian 

 

 


